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28 January 2024 
 
 
Dear Members 
 

PROFESSIONAL BOUNDARIES ON SOCIAL MEDIA 
 
We note that there is an increase in incidents where office-bearers are contacted on their private 
social media accounts regarding SORSA matters, without their consent. Office-bearers of SORSA 
function in their roles on a voluntary basis, and their personal social media presence should be 
treated separately from that of their professional role relative to SORSA. 
 
The main communication route with SORSA is through email. Please always refer your queries 
and comments to the admin office at sorsaoffice@gmail.com. The relevant office-bearers will then 
action your submission as appropriate and provide you with feedback. 
 
Your cooperation in this regard would be appreciated. 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
 
Riaan van de Venter 
SORSA President on behalf of EXCO 
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